29 October 1984i

mehm R, Kom. Ph, D.
Program Director

-Inatltute for the Study of Genocide

John Jay College of Criminal Justice
bih West 56th Street (Room 3114S)
Rew York, New York

10019 ) |

Dear Dr. Korns

Thank you for $8upctbbertober letter inviting me to con-
tribute to your proposed volume entitled, YGenocide: The

ane hesearch, As you are apparently aware from your con=-
versations with Barney Nietschmann, the Center for wWorlad
Indigenous Studies is an independent, non-prefit oerganisation
established to increase wider understanding of the situation
of indigenous peoples and our contributions to the body of
human knowledge. . ' '

We are intensely concerned about the practice of ethnocide

and genocide against indigenous peoples throughout the world,
A major part of our efforts are simed at finding and promoting
alternatives to institutionalized, atate-sponsored, community-
sponsored and corporate-sponsored violence against indigenous
peoples. We believe the effectiveness of our efforts is
directly proportional to our ability te gain viaibility for
the circumstances of indigenous peoples, and & wider ape
preciation of indigenous peoples' thinking and ideas,

Your invitation to contribute to Cenc ides Theory and Researc
is accepted with deep apprecliation. By the time you receive
this letter I hope to have alread{ spoken with you by telephone.
Flease accept this letter as & written confirmation,

Sincere regards,

Rudolph C. Ryser
Senior Fellow




